
10th Annual Saint Mark Lutheran School  

 

 
Dear Saint Mark Parents,  

The PK-8 classes will be participating in The 10th Annual Turkey Trot on 

Tuesday,  November 24th. The children will trot/walk/run around a designated 

campus course & complete active stations along the route. We are encouraging 

the children to have fun while being active with their friends. Not only are we 

promoting physical fitness, but building a sense of community in our school.                                                                                           

We also want to challenge our students to be aware of the less fortunate 

this holiday season.  We are requesting that each student bring in one or more 

canned goods to donate to our very own Saint Mark Church Food Bank that 

takes place every Saturday morning. If each student brings 

in at least one can, we will have over 200 cans of food 

donated.  All canned meat, fruits, vegetables and non-

perishable items are welcome. Your child may bring their 

donations to their classroom teacher no later than 

Wednesday, November 25th.  

Children in grades K - 5 may wear a t-shirt or polo of their class color with 

their uniform shorts and athletic shoes (Class Colors:  K - Red;  Gr 1 - Orange;      

Gr 2 - Blue; Gr 3 - Purple; Gr 4 - Yellow; Gr 5 - Green). Preschool students should 

dress in their school uniform.  Middle school students will wear their P.E. 

uniforms as they ‘trot’ during their P.E. period.  Mahalo for your participation. 

 

Thank you from all of us Turkey Trotters!                                                                 

                  Happy Thanksgiving!         

 

 

**Please note**  Due to Covid-19, classes will not intermingle with other classes during the trot as 

in previous years.  Each class will participate independently.  We will also not be having any 

parent volunteers this year.                        

 


